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D-12-16-01 

Date:  December 12, 2016 

Bulletin: All Dealers and Tag & Title Services 

From:  Business Licensing and Consumer Services 

RE:  Fraudulent Inspections 

Please be advised, the Motor Vehicle Administration has been made aware of fraudulent Maryland Vehicle 

Inspection Reports being submitted for title transactions.   

 

Effective immediately, if you receive a Maryland State Vehicle Inspection Report (Sample attached) you must 

verify the inspection via Maryland State Police e-Inspection search website at the following address: 

https://egov.maryland.gov/msp/vsi/Lookup#/.   
 

To view results of an inspection, input the full VIN # or the last 7 digits of the VIN# in the Vehicle VIN search 

field.  The below inspection information will be returned for a passed inspection.  The valid inspections that have 

a Pass result must be submitted with your title transaction.  

VIN Inspection Date Odometer Result 

1C3CCCAB4FN68857Z       10/18/2016     34109      Pass 

 

If you receive the message “Your search did not find any results, please modify your search and try again,” do not 

accept the Vehicle Inspection Report, reject the transaction, and have the customer return to the inspection station.  

 

To report fraudulent activity, scan a copy of the report and send an email to the Automotive Safety Enforcement 

Division at msp.ased@maryland.gov. 

 

 

If you have any additional questions or require additional information, please contact us at 

mvablcsd@mva.maryland.gov. 
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